
Executive Board Report – for January 12, 2015 

Executive Meeting 

Board executive meeting held December 4
th

.  Discussion involved prospective new school board meeting, PAC 

Café, food safe, possibility of bringing in a speaker in April instead of a conference, BCCPAC conference  

Media & Other 

Citizen, on education stories from the last year; answered questions from a few parents 

PAC Café Survey Responses 

What topics might you be interested in discussing? 

 

What would be your first choice for lunch? 

• Soup & Sandwiches – 3 

• Butter chicken – 3 

• Souvlaki – 2 

• Country BBQ chicken – 1 

• Stir fry – 1 

 

What would be your second choice for lunch? 

• Souvlaki – 5 

• Butter chicken – 2 

• Lasagna - 2 

• Country BBQ chicken – 1 

 


